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Be Safe . . . Be Respectful . . . Be Responsible

Preschool at NES!
Neah-Kah-Nie School District is partnering with Northwest Early Learning hub to offer expanded
preschool options for the 2021-22 school year.
NES and GGS will each have their own preschool classes next year!


The first step is to complete the interest form in the flyer below:

Important Dates/Reminders
June 3, 2021 - Library books all due
June 5, 2021 - Neah-Kah-Nie High School Graduation,
Saturday at 11:00 a.m.
June 14, 2021 - School Board Meeting, 6:30 p.m.
June 14, 2021, Field day - individual classes, sorry No
volunteers.
June 15, 2021 - 5th grade swim, 1:20-2:00
June 16, 2021 - NEW LAST DAY of school, dismiss at 12:00
p.m. (weather days added to calendar).

2021/2022 Class Assignment & Configurations
Our NEW Preschool teacher is Ms. Calhoun.
Kger/1st grade team: Mrs. Quintana, Mrs. Thysell and NEW teacher Mrs. Archer!
2nd/3rd grade team: Mrs. Christensen, Mrs. Duer and Mrs. Honts
4th/5th grade team: Mrs. Clifton, Mrs. Henderson and Mrs. Williams



Student placement will be based on Nehalem Elementary staff recommendations derived from our
cumulative knowledge of a student’s individual learning needs, personal characteristics and our desire
to have balanced classrooms. We hope families will trust our professional judgment regarding their
student’s placement and not try to make requests. Final decision will be made by the building principal
based on all of the factors. Due to uncertain summer time enrollment, final class lists will be posted
right before Labor Day Weekend in September.
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Preschool Interest Flyer
Folleto de interés preescolar


Then the enrollment committee will meet to determine placements and
notify parents.

This is a brand new program for us so many elements need to be figured
out (Days/Times, type of program), but we do know transportation will
NOT be provided to or from school. And, preschool will be free to all
families.


For further information, contact

Katie Calhoun (503)355-3508 / katiec@nknsd.org or
Amy Cram (503)355-3650) / amyc@nknsd.org

5th Grade Only End of year events
Wednesday, June 16th
11:20 a.m. Assembly in the NES Covered Play area
11:50 a.m. Bell Ringing



Two family members of each grade 5 student may attend both the
assembly and the bell ringing (must wear masks and stay physically
distant from other families -6 feet).

Both events will be live streamed, and teachers will send families the link.


We are still working on the 5th grade slideshow, if you have not given a baby picture of your child to
Lyssy Scovel yet, please email her at lyssys@nknsd.org."


MISS JENNIFER
Greetings NES Families,


Here we are at the end of the year! This has felt like the longest and
shortest school year ever!


As the year winds down to a close, we will explore careers, summer safety and kindness. You should
have received a letter from Ms. Woika that included information about the summer enrichment

Perfect Attendance
CONGRATULATIONS to these students for working so hard to be at
school every day this year!


Kaya Kosharek, Elliott Rice, Sawyer Bennett, Taylen Burden, Rye
Zwissler, Charlie Zwissler, Bear Bayouth, Mason Johnson, Chloe
Ward, Piper Bennett, Odis Tierson, Kayla Bakker, August Kosharek,
Gabe Lyons, Quinn Scalabrin, Colbi Conner, Ty Scalabrin, Finnegan
Ware, and Abraham Christensen

https://drive.google.com/file/d/19uH1esVPYrSUENW6zHkPDSz7pabbTsjt/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dodzlHuBkLJ9BdY5l86C1Mh9XyBuMiVl/view?usp=sharing
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https://s.smore.com/u/8a98fee45cfd46fe260c710fb517577d.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/5a14/401dd253d25f6d5a6fbd9bb987bdf7f3.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/1c2e70250f55d95c5be88aae44319efa.png
https://s.smore.com/u/3383/ddc0fe5ced4e19dce823729057d0f9f2.png


programs that will be offered this summer. I hope you and your family find time to participate in as
many as you can. It is a great way to stay connected and it will be fun too! I am planning on sending
students home with a summer SEL pack. It will include an SEL choice board that will have mindful
activities for students and families as well as information about brain states and typical stress
responses in kids. As we continue to learn about the brain and how it impacts our behaviors it helps
us, as adults, in how to respond to escalating behaviors in our kids.


Have a wonderful and safe summer! I look forward to hanging out with your kiddos again next year!



If you have any questions or concerns about your student feel free to contact me. You can also fill out
a counseling form (espanol )to request a meeting.



Additionally, there are resources available for families on the Elementary School Counseling website if
you are in need of more support for mental health on the community resources page.



Ms. Jennifer’s School Counseling Office
503-355-3657/ jenniferh@nknsd.org

LIBRARY
Thursday June 3 is the big day for kids onsite to turn in all their library
books.
Friday June 4th is the big day for all online kids to drop off all their library
books.
This is so I can get them checked in, through quarantine, and ready for
the annual Library inventory that starts the following week.


Ms. Kathy

Nehalem Elementary Immunization Rates

Summer Enrichment Program
Neah-Kah-Nie Middle School is excited to offer a FREE 2 week summer enrichment program for our
students entering grades 6-8. Students will have the opportunity to participate in a wide variety of
activities including: art, athletics, nature exploration, cooking, team-building, and more. Transportation
and meals will be provided at no cost to participants.



Dates: Monday, August 9th* - Thursday August 19th.
Times: 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM


Register for this exciting opportunity here or contact the Middle School Office at 503-355-2990. Space
is limited, so reserve your spot now.


* Monday August 9th is reserved for Web Leaders, by invitation only.




Calling all Incoming 6th Graders!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdyaiH-CA4akO_yXKmhgyyqVgrGNx4xIFJBuLxLyd4ovB9rIA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1bChzeJDkquUfLCtajInaz22nCay-fh5vVj38fbpLbCM/edit?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/nknsd.org/elementarycounseling
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We would like to extend a special invitation to our summer enrichment program to you. This is a great
opportunity to meet some of your teachers and classmates and become comfortable with navigating
your new school building.

Current Openings for NKN school district



COMMUNITY NEWS

Go to district website (Human Resources tab)and click on Current Openings to apply.

SUMMERTIME FUN @ the NCRD/NEHALEM POOL 2021

https://nknsd.org/departments/human-resources/


All swims are by reservation only!



Summer Recreational Swim Schedule begins June 21, 2021.
Monday--Friday(5 days a week) .....1:45---2:30 & Wednesday Evening Family Recreation Swim 7:15--
-8:00pm



Summer Swim Lesson Registration Begins June 1st 2021.


Summer Swim Lessons Begin June 28, 2021
Tuesdays & Thursdays

9:15 parent/tot
10:00---10:30 (Beginners)

11:00---11:30(Begin/intermediate)


Call or email Sue ASAP for Reservations/times/scheduling/availability/questions.
NCRD Pool# 1-855-444-6273
suedg@ncrdnehalem.org

mailto:suedg@ncrdnehalem.org
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